
Road improvement scheme for Rectory
Road Larne

A £420,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on B99 Rectory Road, will commence
on Monday 6 March 2023.

Competition to appoint a new Chief
Commissioner for the Charity
Commission for Northern Ireland

The Department for Communities has launched a competition to appoint a new
Chief Commissioner for the Charity Commission NI.

Resurfacing scheme for C339 Turmore
Road, Newry

A £451,000 resurfacing scheme on C339 Turmore Road, Newry will commence on
Monday 13 March 2023.

DAERA welcomes publication of advice
on a Carbon Budget for Northern
Ireland

The Climate Change Committee (CCC) has today published its advice for the
first three Carbon Budgets for Northern Ireland, the first of which will
cover the period 2023 – 2027.
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Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

Residents recently contacted us about a number of potholes and road defects
including the one pictured on Perth Road around the Invercarse Hotel entrance
and just east of it on the north side of the road.

We reported this to the Roads Maintenance Partnership and received the
following helpful response :

“An order has been raised for repairs to be carried out.“
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